

WRITING COMPETENCE PETITIONS

Notice to students who have not met the University's writing competence requirements and whose deadline for meeting those requirements is April 30, May 1, July 1, or September 1, 1986: If you plan to enrol in Summer session 1986 or in Fall session 1986 and you have not yet passed the writing competence test, you may petition the GFC Writing Competence Petition Committee for permission to continue your registration. The petition must be made in time to continue your registration in the term immediately following your deadline.

If you wish to petition in order to enrol in Summer session, you <u>must</u> petition by May 5, 1986. If you wish to petition in order to enrol in the Fall 1986 session, you <u>must</u> petition by May 5 or August 1.\*

Students who do not petition at the stated times will only be permitted to register by passing the writing competence test. Registrations of students who do not successfully petition or pass the writing competence test will be cancelled prior to the start of classes.

Advice on preparing and submitting petitions can be sought from the Student Ombudsmen, Room 272 Students' Union Building, or the Student Advisors in the Office of the Dean of Student Services, Room 300 Athabasca Hall. The regulations and procedures used by the GFC Writing Competence Petition Committee are available in either of these offices.

\* Students granted a hearing by the GFC Writing Competence Petition Committee will have their cases heard either May 20 to 23, 1986 or August 11 to 15, 1986.

## WINDSOR PIZZA & BURGER HOUSE All Students

20% OFF

with presentation of I.D.

**Donairs • Hamburgers • Submarines** 

11636—87 Avenue

433-1614



## **GREAT PARTIES**

- GREAT MUSIC
- GREAT SOUND
- •GREAT LIGHT SHOW

CALL NOW

## DM PRODUCTIONS

WE'LL MAKE YOUR PARTY A
SUCCESS!

6216 - 146 AVENUE EDMONTON ALBERTA PHONE 475-6210